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Pikes Peak Habitat for Humanity announces New Board of Directors Leadership 

 
COLORADO SPRINGS, Colorado (June 3, 2019) – Pikes Peak Habitat for Humanity Board of Directors elected 
officers for FY2020 at its Annual Meeting held June 3, 2019 at Pikes Peak Habitat for Humanity ReStore. The 
new leadership begins with the fiscal year of July 1, 2019 and includes: 
 
President: Ryan Mohling, Young Life, Director of Developing Global Leaders 
Vice President: Martha Johnson, US Olympic Committee, Assoc. Director of NGB Fundraising Development 
Secretary: Ryan Panariso, ANB Bank, Vice President of Commercial Lending 
Treasurer: Peter Scanlon, Community Leader 
 
The board also ratified first terms for Members At-Large Jay Carlson (Front Range Commercial, Managing 
Broker and Principal), Ryan Teeples (Keysight Technologies, Inc., Director of Global Sourcing Category Mgmt.), 
and Bill Wall (Vision Trust Communications, Media Consultant); approved second-term re-election for Martha 
Johnson and Joel Hamilton (School District 8, Director of Human Resources); and approved third-term re-
election for Peter Scanlon and Laurel Thorstensen (Retired Lutheran Pastor). 
 
Other Members At-Large include: Chuck Smith (Forbush Goldberg, Law Office Manager) and Barb Treacy, 
(Community Leader). 
 
A plaque of appreciation for service to the Board of Directors was presented to outgoing members Sam 
Adams, Matt Manzione, Jeff Mawhirter, Victoria Selfridge, Tye Tutt, and David Warner.  
 
Board members are limited to three consecutive two-year terms of service. Meetings are regularly held on 
the first Monday of the month (exclusions being January, July and September) at Pikes Peak Habitat for 
Humanity ReStore, 411 S. Wahsatch Ave., Colorado Springs CO 80903. Unless otherwise noted, meetings are 
open to the public. 
 
 
 
About Pikes Peak Habitat for Humanity  
Pikes Peak Habitat for Humanity (PPHFH) seeks to build strength, stability and self-reliance through shelter in 
the El Paso County. We build permanent, affordable homes in partnership with the community and 
prospective homebuyers, and partner families purchase their homes with affordable mortgages. PPHFH has 
been an affiliate of Habitat for Humanity International since 1986 and has assisted 167 families in El Paso 
County. For more information, visit www.pikespeakhabitat.org and follow us at 
www.facebook.com/pikespeakhabitatforhumanity or at https://twitter.com/pphabitat.  
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